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In the Matter of Permanently Amending 
OAR 860-022-0041 to be Consistent with 
ORS 757.268.  

 
RULING 

 

 
 

DISPOSITION:  DEADLINE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT EXTENDED 
 
  According to the notice filed with the Secretary of State, August 27, 2009, is 
the last date for public comment in this docket.  During the public comment hearing held on 
August 27, 2009, participants requested that the public comment deadline be extended to 
allow written comments on the possible deletion of OAR 860-022-0041(10).  The 
participants agreed that two weeks would provide sufficient time to prepare and file 
comments.   
 

The participants’ request is granted.  The deadline for submission of public 
comments in this docket is extended until September 10, 2009. 

 
 Dated this 27th day of August, 2009, at Salem, Oregon. 
 
 
 

_____/s/ Sarah K. Wallace______ 
Sarah K. Wallace 

Administrative Law Judge 
 

 


